Blaze

CREDIT UNION

August 23, 2024

Dear Borrower,

Thank you for your membership in Blaze Credit Union.

Effective October 7, 2024, if you have a loan payment set up to be automatically transferred from
a Blaze account, that transfer will only be made from the account you have designated to us. If
sufficient funds are not available in that account, the automatic transfer will not look to any other
deposit account(s) you have to cover the amounts owed.

We sincerely appreciate your loyalty and look forward to continuing to partner with you. If you have
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 651.215.3500 or 888.347.7473.
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